
Drum Hill Hunt Club

Minutes

Meeting Sept. 4th, 2013

Meeting was called to order by Mr. Buck, President.

Treasury Report 
Current Balance $789.49



Old Business
Wade reported on the work days, good job to all that attended.

NEW  BUSINESS
 Need to lease Ray Freeman pc. $382.00
The Holfler farm was sold. The Drs. purchased the farm and said we could continue hunting our side.
Bow hunting starts this Saturday so you need to get landowners permission
 Gun season opens Oct. 12th 
Be selective on your kills.
We talked about keeping the same radios but might use handheld marine radios in the field.
We have 29 paying members. 
Carl talked about people riding around on our property. If they don’t belong call someone.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Brad talked about bringing new members.
Eugene said we could post the property on Paige Riddick Rd.
Brad talked about the benefit hunt.
Need to weld the wood stove, and thanks to Doug for the new kitchen stove.


